
WEBSITE TREASURER’S REPORT  

July 15, 2023 

Good morning Area 15! My name is Nancy H. I am an alcoholic from District 7. Thank you District 1 for 

hosting July’s Quarterly. What a festive time! Thank you Miki and Cary for sharing your journeys with us. 

No money of the Website Committee’s Budget of $250.00 was spent this Quarterly. So, our balance is still 

-$301.50.        Respectfully submitted Nancy H. Website Secretary/Treasurer  websecretary@area15aa.org                        
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